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Press Release: 

New Branch Blooming In Warialda

On Monday, 29 July, New England Credit Union Ltd opened the doors of a new branch in Warialda. The new branch is on the corner of Hope and Stephen Streets.  Sharon Cuell, previously from Moree branch, is the new Branch Supervisor with Member Service Officers Rachel Mead and Casey Cobcroft.  

This branch was officially opened on Tuesday, 10 September, by Mr. Ian Slack-Smith, MP, Member for Barwon. Credit Union Directors and Management joined the new staff, Yalloroi Shire Council Mayor Ian McFarlane and many other guests from the Warialda area to celebrate the Credit Union’s commitment to the community.  

Chairman of New England Credit Union Mr Jim Moon spoke about the growth of the Credit Union.  “I am very pleased to see this new branch of the Credit Union opening in Warialda bringing our presence in the New England and North West Region to nine branches, three agencies and ten ATMs servicing some 32,000 members,” said Mr Moon.

Warialda residents have demonstrated their enthusiasm towards the opening of the local branch, which now provides a full range of financial services to some 500 Warialda members. Since the Credit Union established a presence in the town, over 150 new memberships have been opened. 

The branch provides a very pleasant and convenient location for discussing your financial services and is open 9.30am to 4.30pm weekdays, or can be contacted on 

67 29 0000.
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